
           
 

January 6, 2005 

 
 
 

Mr. James Owczarski 
Common Council Records Manager 
City Clerk’s Office 

City Hall, Room 205 
City of Milwaukee 
 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 
 

We are requesting that a file be open to amend the Salary Ordinance for 
employees in the Management Pay Plan who will be represented by Milwaukee District 

Council 48, AFSCME as a result of a unit clarification. 
 

The City and Union agreed that those positions would be moved from the 

Management salary grade and placed in new pay ranges in the Salary Ordinance that 
cover AFSCME represented employees.  In order to implement this agreement, we need 
to open up a file.  Further information will be forthcoming. 

 
      Sincerely, 

 

 
 

       David A. Kwiatkowski 

     City Labor Negotiator 
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